Good Evening Everyone!

I hope all of you and your families are well and safe and that you’re staying in touch with each
other and finding good amidst all these recent disruptions to our daily lives. This is something,
though different and daunting and unknown to all of us, we will get through together, with the
help of each other and the help and guidance of God.

From my end, to ensure the smoothest possible transition during these next two weeks, as
school remains closed and we move into remote learning, my plan is to keep things status quo,
to not stray too far from our typical methods and procedures. Keep things normal. For the time
being, here’s how this will work:

1. All necessary information can be found at my website, mrhakimsclass.weebly.com. Once
there, you'll see I've created separate pages for each class via the
CLASSES/ASSIGNMENTS drop-down menu.

2. On each page you’ll find a daily breakdown of all the week’s assignments. The schedule
is simply a suggested/recommended plan of action. The timing by which you choose to
complete it within the week is up to you.

3. The site will be updated again on Sunday, March 29, which is when you'll receive all of
the information/assignments for Week Two.

4. Keep all your work together, and I'll collect it all when we return to school, unless
indicated otherwise on the website.

If you need anything in the meantime, please e-mail me at ajhakim@stpaulonthelake.org and
I'll respond as soon as I’'m able.

*An additional note for those in Newspaper, please check the Google Classroom page for
updates. We'll still get the issue out as scheduled!

Be safe! Can’t wait to see everyone soon!

Mr. Hakim
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